
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
GCSE Results Day 2023 
 
Firstly, I’d like to say thank you to all of our families for their support during the GCSE examinations. Now that they 
are completed, I do hope that our students are having a well earned rest! 
 
The Alton Towers trip was a lovely celebration for the end of Year 11 and it was a joy for staff to take the students 
out to enjoy themselves and celebrate their hard work. Unfortunately (as we confirmed last week over text) we have 
had to cancel our Year 11 prom due to significant lack of take up for tickets.  
 
As you may be aware, the national Results Day for this year’s GCSE examination results will be taking place next 
month. On this day, students and their families up and down the country go to their secondary school and collect 
their GCSE results, and then follow the process set out by their preferred college or sixth form. This usually involves 
taking the results to the college or sixth form that day to begin enrolment.  
 
For the Class of 2025, students and their families should come to the academy on the date and time below:  
 

Date:  Thursday 24 August 2023  
Time:  from 08:30am until 10:00am only  

 
When students arrive, they will enter through the green gate and into the side entrance to the right hand side of the 
Main Reception doors, and be led into the Year 7 Heart Space where they will be able to collect their results. Please 
be aware that there will be some paperwork for students to complete in order for them to be given their results. 
This will then mark the end of your child’s time as a student at Dixons McMillan Academy.  
 
As mentioned above, you should then – assuming that conditional offers have been met – take the results to the 
college or sixth form your child intends to enroll at, or follow whatever alternative process they have in place. We 
would advise that you do this immediately to avoid disappointment, as places at colleges are often filled quickly, 
especially if many students have met the conditions of their offers. If you have any questions about this process, you 
should contact the college or sixth form directly. 
 
If there is any reason why you are not able to attend and collect the GCSE results in person, please could you inform 
the academy so we have an accurate and up-to-date list and can post the results out immediatlely to you on that 
day. Any results not collected by 10:00am on Results Day will be posted out in due course.  
 
I hope you all – students and families – have a fantastic Summer and I look forward to see you all, one final time.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Kat Lang 
Principal 


